
ARSENIC 
SYMPOSIUM

Should you be worried about 
arsenic in your drinking water? 

Arsenic is a naturally occurring element that ranks 
20th in abundance among elements in the Earth’s 
crust. The weathering of rocks and minerals is 
the primary source of naturally-occurring arsenic 
found in soils and drinking water across the globe, 
including the San Joaquin Valley.

Attend this free public event to learn more about 
the sources and causes of arsenic in San Joaquin 
Valley groundwater; the public health effects of 
arsenic exposure; the current status of arsenic 
compliance for drinking water systems; and the 
latest research related to arsenic in drinking water 
in the San Joaquin Valley. 

Who attendees will learn from:
  • Fresno State Faculty
  • Local Hydrogeologists and Well Drillers
  • The United States Geological Survey
  • State Water Resources Control Board
  • Stanford University Researchers

Event attendees will be able to participate 
in breakout sessions to provide on the next 
steps to address arsenic in San Joaquin 
Valley groundwater.

Who should attend this event?
  • Higher education professionals
    involved in water sustainability
  • Residents served by private and public 
    water systems
  • Owners and operators of public water 
     systems
  • County, state and federal public health    
     and safety representatives
  • Non-government organizations 
     representing people, the environment, 
     and agriculture
  • Fresno State students, staff, 
     administrators and faculty

OCTOBER 11, 2018
8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

SATELLITE STUDENT UNION AT FRESNO STATE
Brought to you by Fresno State’s California Water Institute
For more information, visit www.californiawater.org


